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Subject Campus Announcements - Week of 11/03/03

 Campus Announcements for the week of November 3, 2003
= = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = =
Read the Announcements Archives at
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf
= = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = =

01. Administrative (dept moves/closes, employee info, Admin
announcements)

  1. 2003 Health Insurance Transfer Period
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031103#1

  2. New York State Health Benefit Option Transfer Period
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031103#2

  3. New York State Employees Enrolled in the New York State
Deferred Compensation (IRS 457) Plan - 2003 Changes
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031103#3

  4. West Campus and HSC Employees - TIAA-CREF Financial
Education Seminar, Adjusting Your Asset Allocation
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031103#4

  5. Research Foundation Employees - Flexible Spending Account
Open Enrollment Period
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031103#5

  6. Research Foundation Employees - Health Insurance Open
Enrollment Period
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031103#6

  7. NYS Employees (West Campus and HSC) Enrolled in Empire Plan
for Health Insurance - Look for Change Information Mailed Home
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031103#7

  8. New York State Employees (West Campus and HSC) - VALIC Risk
Management Financial Seminar
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031103#8

  9. Reminder:  New Vendor For College Tuition Savings Program -
State And Research Foundation Employees
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031103#9

  10. Summer Sessions Office New Location
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031103#10

  11. Stony Brook's NCAA Self-Study of SBU Athletics Program -
Report Summary Now Available; and Town Hall Meetings Scheduled
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031103#11

  12. University Senate meets on Monday, November 3rd at 3:30



p.m. in SAC 302.
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031103#12

02. Hosp/HSC Admin Announcements

  1. Building Healthcare Excellence - November 12, 2003
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031103#13

  2. National Patient Tranport Week / Novenber 3-7
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031103#14

03. Workshops/Courses/Training (work related; HR, EAP, DoIT,
etc...)

  1. Do you know how to archive your mail, invite people to
meetings, send an attachment in Notes?
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031103#15

  2. Join us Wednesday for Notes Training - archive your mail,
create out of office reply, check mail on the Web.
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031103#16

  3. Employee Assistance Program Lunchtime Learning - Time
Management Tips for the Holidays
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031103#17

  4. Workplace Violence:  Supervisory Training for Safety and
Awareness(HTNW03)- Training for Hospital Employees- in the HSC-
11/13/03 (9am-12pm)
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031103#18

  5. Employee Assistance Program Lunchtime Learning - Caring for
Caregivers
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031103#19

  6. Lawson Requistion Training (HTNW27)-for Hospital Employees
in the MILC-HSC, Level 2,-  11/11, 11/20, 12/4, 12/17 (9-11am)
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031103#20

  7. CELT TA Workshop: Teaching Large Classes - with
Distinguished Teaching Professor Helen Lemay
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031103#21

  8. CELT TA Workshop: How to Use Office Hours Effectively - with
Dr. Troy Wolfskill
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031103#22

04. Conferences/Seminars/Lectures

  1. Department of Biochemistry and Cell Biology Seminar
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031103#23

  2. Topics in Oceanic and Atmospheric Sciences Seminar
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031103#24

  3. HISB presents "Europe and the Gypsies" An Interdisciplinary
Colloquium



http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031103#25

  4.  Dialogues For Diversity, Democracy & Civic Engagement
Program Wednesday, November 5Th At 4:00 PM Wang Center
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031103#26

  5. Oceans and Atmosphere Colloquium, November 7, 2003
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031103#27

  6. Small Business Development Center and Brookhaven Chambers of
Commerce Coalition presents: "Re-Employment or Self-Employment?"
Employment Market & Opportunities
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031103#28

  7. Faculty Teleconference Series on Teaching Begins Friday, Nov
7 from 1-3 PM
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031103#29

  8. The North Eastern Linguistic Society Annual Meeting will be
hosted by the Linguistics Department
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031103#30

  9. Ecology and Evolution Seminar
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031103#31

  10. Department of Biochemistry & Cell Biology Seminar
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031103#32

  11. AMS & Biomedical Engineering Joint Colloquium: Nov. 12,
2003
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031103#33

  12. Seminar for the Japan Exchange & Teaching (JET) Program
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031103#34

  13. Chemistry This Week at Stony Brook
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031103#35

05. Hosp/HSC Conferences/Seminars/Lectures

  1. School of Dental Medicine Seminar Series
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031103#36

06. Charitable (Habitat, Blood drives, Cats, etc...)

  1. Fall 2003 Residential Blood Drives
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031103#37

  2. Little Miracles Fashion Show - Fund Raiser for Pediatric
Oncology
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031103#38

  3. Holiday Gift Program
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031103#39

  4. Adorable Cats Available for Adoption!
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031103#40



  5. Celebrate the Achievements of Stony Brook's Outstanding
Alumni!
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031103#41

07. Entertainment (Sports, Movies, Events, etc...)

  1. Author Reading and Book-signing Event on Thursday, November
6 featuring Three Crime and Mystery Novelists
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031103#42

  2. November is National Diabetes Month. Free Lunch & Learn:
Diabetes Type II Self Management
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031103#43

  3. George Wallace, Suffolk County Poet Laureate, to host poetry
event on Wednesday, November 5 at 4pm
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031103#44

  4. Reading and Book-signing Event on Thursday, November 20
featuring three Faculty Authors
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031103#45

  5. Steve Hofstetter, author of "Student Body Shots" November 5
12:30 - 2:10 pm  University Bookstore Atrium
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031103#46

  6. Science Fiction / Fantasy Authors - November 11 4:00 pm
University Bookstore Atrium
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031103#47

  7. Dr. Steve (The Dirtmeister) Tomecek visits Stony Brook
University, November 21 10:00 am - 12:00 noon SAC Auditorium
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031103#48

  8. Last Chance To Catch SBU Football In Action At Home!
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031103#49

08. For-Pay Workshops/Courses (SPD, etc...)

  1. Revitalize/Enhance your office Computer skills.
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031103#50

  2. Defensive Driving Classes offered.
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031103#51

  3. Osteoporosis: An Integrative Approach To Prevention And
Management
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031103#52

  4. Pilates Workshop
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031103#53

  5. Colds And Flu Workshop
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031103#54

09. Research (Studies, Testing, etc...)



  1. Diabetes and Periodontal (Gum) Disease
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031103#55

  2. Researchers are looking for individuals for a paid research
study on depression
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031103#56

  3. Bipolar Research Study
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031103#57

  4. Sarcopenia Study in those over 60 years of age
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031103#58

10. Miscellaneous

  1. United University Professions' General Membership Meeting
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031103#59

  2. Gloria and Mark Snyder Hillel Center dedicated
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031103#60

  3. 6th Annual Institute for Medicine in Contemporary Society
Writing Contest Guest Judge: Danielle Ofri, MD and Author
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031103#61

  4. 16th Annual Photo Contest, November 1-30
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031103#62

  5. Veterans Day Ceremony
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031103#63
= = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = =
______________________________________________________________

To submit your announcement or read the archives please go to:
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf
and follow the instructions.

To remove yourself from this distribution go to:
https://adam.cc.sunysb.edu/epo.html and check the option to
remove yourself from the distribution of announcements.


